School of Law Faculty Meeting December 6, 1980 Conference Room 10:00 a.m.

## MINUTES

Anderson, Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis, Fink, Flickinger, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Julius, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Nathanson, Norwood, Parnall, Simson, Stelzner, Winograd; Student Representatives Cline, Gover, McBride;

Camp

The meeting was called to order by Dean Desiderio.

After a memorandum from Occhialino was distributed, discussion centered on the October 16th proposal by the Promotion and Tenure Committee, along with material from Teitelbaum and Stelzner.

Two areas of difference from the old policy, to which the faculty expressed no objection, are (1) only full-time faculty who have been here for at least one year may vote, and (2) tenured faculty will be reviewed every five years.

The proposal was referred again to the committee for a final report to the faculty.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Louise R. Camp Sec 'y

Attached:

Proposal dated 10/16/80 Memo by Luis Stelzner Memo by Lee Teitelbaum Memo by Ted Occhialino